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INFORMATION 

 
Information:  As part of the technology plan that M&A Technology has prepared for us, 
attitudinal surveys of teachers in the district and high school students in the district were 
conducted in December, 2004, and January, 2005.  These surveys were designed to 
measure teacher and student perceptions about technology at home and in schools.  They 
were also designed for comparison to similar surveys administered by M&A in 2002.  
Out of 250 teachers in the district, 155 responded to the survey.  Out of approximately 
1000 high school students, 202 chose to respond to the survey.  The results of the survey 
will be shared at the meeting.  The PowerPoint that will be shared can be found at the 
website:  http://dci.beevilleisd.esc2.net/board.htm.   
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